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14 October 2022 
 

Fair funding for students to learn, grow and flourish 

With less than 50 days until the Victorian State Election, help us continue to spread the word that our 
students deserve equal access to the funding and opportunities they need to learn, grow and flourish.  

I’m pleased to share that the Liberals and Nationals Party have committed $175 million per annum over 
four years towards non-government schools for capital infrastructure, if elected in November.  

This multi-year investment will go a long way to ensuring that our students have access to school 
infrastructure that meets all the needs of a modern and evolving curriculum.  

While this is a significant step forward, we’re only halfway there.  

We are hopeful that the Victorian Labor Party will make a similar announcement in the coming weeks and 
call on all our parents and carers, family and friends of our students to show their support for our plan by 
advocating to their local Labor MP.  

Visit cecv.catholic.edu.au/funding to find out more about our plan to address increasing demand for a 
Catholic education and ensure that our schools have the right funding and support into the future. 
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